
 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 

 

NOTICE  

March 28, 2025, PJM Capacity Auction Task Force 

 

 March 27, 2025 

 

FORMAL CASE NO. 1183, IN THE MATTER OF THE INVESTIGATION INTO THE 

IMPACT OF THE PJM CAPACITY AUCTION AND THE ESTABLISHMENT OF THE 

PJM CAPACITY AUCTION TASK FORCE 

 

1. The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (“Commission”) hereby 

gives notice that the Commission will hold a PJM Capacity Auction Task Force (“Task Force”) 

meeting on Friday, March 28, 2025, from 3:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. via Microsoft Teams.  In 

accordance with Order No. 22334, the Task Force will hold discussions regarding the impact of the 

PJM capacity auctions.1  This meeting is open to members of the Task Force, which consists of the 

Potomac Electric Power Company, the Office of the People’s Counsel for the District of Columbia, 

the District of Columbia Assistant City Administrator, the Apartment and Office Building 

Association of Metropolitan Washington, the District of Columbia Department of Energy and 

Environment, the Office of the Attorney General for the District of Columbia, PJM Interconnection 

L.L.C., the District of Columbia Sustainable Energy Utility, and Commission Staff. 

A TRUE COPY: BY DIRECTION OF THE COMMISSION: 

 

 

 

 

CHIEF CLERK:  BRINDA WESTBROOK-SEDGWICK  

  COMMISSION SECRETARY 

 

 
1  See General Docket No. 2024-02-M, In the Matter of the Petition for an Investigation into the Impact of the 

PJM Capacity Auction and a Request for the Establishment of a Task Force to Develop Solutions, and 

Formal Case No. 1183, In the Matter of the Investigation into the Impact of the PJM Capacity Auction and the 

Establishment of the PJM Capacity Auction Task Force, Order No. 22334, rel. December 9, 2024. 
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